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OCTO BER  9  

SPIRIT NIGHT AT ZUPAS 

Come for dinner or a treat at 
Zupas at The District from 5-9 
PM. Proceeds from this event 
go to help teachers purchase 
additional materials for their 
classroom. Must mention JRE 
or bring the flyer! 

 

OCTO BER  1 1  

PARENT-TEACHER CONF. 
SCHEDULING OPEN 

ABC tracks only! Please go in 
to Skyward and schedule your 
appointment starting on 
October 11th. See instructions 
attached to the Skylert if you 
need help.   

O c t o b e r  1 2  

PICTURE MAKE-UP DAY 
Picture make-up day for tracks 
BCD.  

 

After learning about civil engineering, students in Mrs. 
Baggett’s class work together in the STEM Bus to build a tower.  

 SPOTLIGHT 

Mrs. Worwood’s 2nd grade class recently had the 
opportunity to learn about a local organization 
called the Opportunity Fund for Developing 
Countries (OFDC) which seeks to empower 
women and children through education. They 
decided that they wanted to join the cause and 
make a difference. They started by writing letters 
to children in Kenya and received letters back!                          
[Story continued below] 
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They also decided as a class to make piggy 
banks and collect as much money as they can 
to donate at the end of the school year. Here 
are some excerpts from our 2nd graders’ letters: 

I’m excited to know someone way across the world. I 
would like you to become a scientist. I will make money 
and donate it.   -Brooklyn 

How are you doing? Hope you’re having fun in school! 
By the way what is your favorite color? I’m so so soooo 
excited to be your pen pal.   -Savannah 

We are going to make a piggy bank. I am going to do my 
chores so I can get some money. I hope you’re being 
good in school.   -Aeris 

We are making piggy banks with money to donate to the 
kids in Kenya…I think they will like it!   -Joel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 
OCTOBER 24-25 AND NOVEMBER 14-15 

Parent teacher conferences for tracks ABC will be held on 
October 24th and 25th. Conferences for D track students will be 
held on November 14th and 15th. 

Only tracks ABC can schedule an appointment during the 
October 11-24 window. A document with instructions on how 
to schedule an appointment was sent out in the same Skylert 
as this newsletter. Call the office if you have any remaining 
questions. 

 

OCTOBER 9 

Spirit Night at Zupas! Come for dinner or a treat at Zupas at The District. From 5-9 PM. All proceeds 
from this event go to help teachers purchase additional materials for their classrooms.  

OCTOBER 15 

Box tops due! Teachers are so grateful for your box top donations! 

OCTOBER 17 

Early out at 1:25 PM! No school on October 18th and 19th for Fall Break.   

OCTOBER 24-25 

Parent Teacher Conferences for tracks ABC. Make sure to schedule an appointment on Skyward! 

OCTOBER 31 
Halloween parade at 9:00 AM. All patrons must enter through the main doors and sit in the gym. 
Patrons may also sit outside the East and West grade-level doors. The parade will pass by these 
areas (bring lawn chairs---best seats in the house).  

 
 

Students in Kenya hold up their letters from their new 
pen pals in Mrs. Worwood’s class. 

Get a flu shot at our annual 
say BOO to the FLU event! 

It will be held on 
Wednesday, October 24th 
from 3:30-6:30 PM. CNS 

can bill your insurance and 
a portion of each flu shot 

paid for goes to our school! 

 


